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Comments: It is my firm belief and desire that motorized, over snow activity for recreational purposes needs to be

limited.  Motorized, over snow travel for recreational purposes is detrimental to the forest, it's inhabitants

(animals, etc.) and those people that recreate therein without motorized assistance.  In particular, recreational

use of SNOW MOBILES have several adverse effects including noise pollution, air pollution, stress on animal life,

disturbance of the forest food chain, destruction of the forest landscape and the leveling of natural snow

accumulation for other recreational (non-motorized) use and more.  

 

The impact of motorized, over snow travel for recreational purposes in the forest needs to be better understood

and studied before any significant expansion is granted.  Please do not allow the motorized backcountry industry

and their lobbyists to put undue pressure on the Forest Service to expand their already sufficient access.  Thank

you.


